

BASF Group

June 3, 1988

New Mexico Oil and Gas Conservation Commission Karen Baird 1000 Rio Brazos Rd. Aztec, New Mexico 87416

Dear Karen,

As per our phone conversation on June 3, 1988, please keep any information you have received on the Ute Mountain Ute Tribe 33-33 Basin Dakota confidential.

Thank you for your help and consideration in this matter. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (303) 694-0988.

Sincerely,

Debbie Schmidt

Exploration Assistant Wintershall Corporation

JUN 0 6 1988
OIL CON. DIV.